
   

  

SCHOOL TAX BILLS TO BE MAILED MID-SEPTEMBER 
Town Clerk’s Office Shares Info on School Tax Bill Distribution 

(Amherst, NY) — The Town Clerk's Office would like to inform residents that school tax bills 

will be mailed out around mid-September. This timing allows Erie County to complete its 

portion of the billing process before bills are finalized and distributed. 

“Until the County’s processing is complete, we cannot provide exact amounts for individual tax 

bills,” said Amherst Town Clerk, Francina Spoth.  “Residents can check their tax bills online by 

visiting the Town's website at www.amherst.ny.us and using the keyword ‘TAX BILL’ to access 

the relevant page. By entering your address, you can view a historical overview of your property 

taxes, and once the new bill is generated, it will appear on this page, typically a day or two 

before you would receive it in the mail.” 

Please note that no new tax amounts will be available until mid-September. If you do not receive 

your bill by September 30th, contact the Clerk’s Office. If you have any questions or need 

assistance, please call or visit the Clerk's Office Monday through Friday from 8:30 AM to 4:00 

PM.  Call 716-631-7021 or visit 5583 Main St., second floor, Williamsville, 14221. Amherst 

Town Clerk & Receiver of Taxes. 
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